
Family Fridays!  

 

Taking place on the first 
Friday of every half term! 

On the first Friday of every half term you are  
invited to Lostwithiel School to attend ‘Family Friday!’ 
This will start with an informal coffee morning in 
the school hall followed by an opportunity to go into 
your child’s class and join in with their learning. We 
would love to share some of the exciting things we 
have been doing with you.  
 
Our first Family Friday will be Friday the 6th of No-
vember. Tea and coffee will be available in the hall 
from 9 am. 
 

  

 

 


